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Level One Fire Ban Lifted in South Frontenac  
 
Please be advised that effective Wednesday, July 22, 2020, at 3:00 pm, the Level One 
burning ban has been lifted in the Township of South Frontenac.  
 
This means that residents can return to having open air fires including open air cooking 
fires, camping fires, and approved incinerator or brush pile fires that are in compliance 
with the regulations set in the Township’s burning Bylaw 2012-68. 
 
Residents are reminded of the importance of complying with all the safety directives of 
the Township’s burning Bylaw 2012-68 which is available on our website – 
https://www.southfrontenac.net/en/living-here/fire-ban-status.aspx.  
 
Additionally, the Township would like to remind residents that any infraction of By-law 
2012-68 can result in significant financial penalties. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact South Frontenac Fire and Rescue at 613-376-3027 ext. 2234.  
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